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SUMMARY: FL4A Annual Member 
Meeting is moving to 
Q1 2025.

New Impact Data 
Submission Due 
Date!

2024 HOPE Global Forum 
will be held in Atlanta, GA 
December 9th-11th.

THE FUTURE
DEC 9-11 | ATLANTA, GA

As an FL4A member, your CEO’s commitment to 
sharing annual impact data is vital. Your 
submissions help us create a report that reflects 
our coalition's collective impact. Thank you to 
those who have already submitted. For all FL4A 
members, your efforts are crucial to our mission, 
and we look forward to highlighting your success.
  
Click HERE to access the 2024 Impact 
Assessment Survey.

With over 5,200 delegates representing 40 countries, the Annual Meeting 
is now the largest gathering in the world on behalf of empowering poor 
and underserved communities and offers an unmatched opportunity to 
connect with global leaders and network with industry peers. Stay tuned 
for exciting updates on exclusive events for our FL4A member attendees.

Invite will be sent as soon as date is determined. 

We are excited to share our vision for 2025, look 
back on the great work we have accomplished 
as a coalition through the 2024 Annual Impact 
Report, and delve into the 2025 FL4A Strategic 
Plan.

As FL4A Members, 
you are cordially 
invited to be our 
VIP guests.

The link to register The link to register 
and VIP code will 
be sent in a 
separate email.

FL4A ANNUAL 
MEMBER MEETING

HGF FORUM 
REGISTRATION

FL4A ANNUAL IMPACT 
REPORT SUBMISSION

Q1 AT NASDAQ HEADQUARTERS IN NYC NEW DUE DATE 12/04

GET READY FOR A
POWERFUL EVENT!


